

Playground area at Centennial Park

1 message

Mon, May 2, 2022 at 9:55 AN

Jeanne Mark <jrosmark@msn.com>

To: Brent Warren <councilorwarren@cityofgearhart.com>, "councilortomlinson@cityofgearhart.com" <councilortomlinson@cityofgearhart.com>, "councilorsmith@cityofgearhart.com" <councilorfackerell@cityofgearhart.com" <councilorfackerell@cityofgearhart.com>, Paulina Cockrum <mayorcockrum@cityofgearhart.com>

Cc: Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Dear Madame Mayor and Gearhart City Councilors,

It was a delightful thing to see all the activity with children on April 16th, for the Egg Hunt. This was just wonderful and I hope the fire department continues to sponsor such an upbeat event. One that continues to bring attention to all the good things about Gearhart that we all have the privilege of experiencing here. Lucky us.

That Saturday, I noticed the fire department had put out safety cones to alert drivers on Pacific Way that this activity was going on and to please proceed with caution. People did slow down, thankfully. And it was reassuring that traffic did respect the circumstances.

In that vein, given that the playground equipment is slated to be installed sometime this summer, I believe the council should consider signage of some sort to remind people to slow down as they pass the park where children are playing. I'm sure something appropriate could be figured out.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jeanne Mark Gearhart, OR



Fwd: Planning Commission

1 message

Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com> To: Krysti Ficker <krysti@cityofgearhart.com>

Tue, May 3, 2022 at 10:48 AN

for correspondence.

CHad

--- Forwarded message -----

From: David Smith <rdsmith236@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Apr 29, 2022 at 5:45 PM Subject: Planning Commission

To: Paulina Cockrum <councilorcockrum@cityofgearhart.com>, Chad Sweet <chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com>

Cc: Gini Dideum <gdideum@hotmail.com>, David Smith <rdsmith236@gmail.com>

Dear Mayor Cockrum,

Due to personal circumstances, I must regretfully resign from the Gearhart CityPlanning Commission, effective immediately. I was deeply honored to serve the city of Gearhart. I hope I helped a bit with our city's progression into the future.

Thank you all for the support you showed me during my tenure. I shall miss you all.

Sincerely,

David Smith

Robert David Smith 236 N Cottage Ave Gearhart, OR 97138-2312

"Resilient Together!"

Chad Sweet | City Administrator City of Gearhart 698 Pacific Way | Gearhart, Oregon 97138 Office: (503) 738-5501 | Fax: (503) 738-9385 chadsweet@cityofgearhart.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

Please do not read, copy, or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged information intended only for the addressee. If you have received this in error, please notify me via return e-mail.